SCHOOL OF MINES
SND TECHNOLOGY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-3995

Department of Mathematical Sciences
Phone (605) 394-2471

April 30, 1984

Lt. General Winfield Scott
Superintendent

United States Air Force Academy

Colorado 80401 -

Dear Sir

On April 28, 1984, the Rocky Mountain Section of the Mathematical
Association of America met in Fairchild Hall on the invitation of - your
Mathematics Department, Our attendance was approximately one hundred
college and university professors from Colorado, Wyoming and South Dakota.

We had an excellent meeting and were very much impressed by the facilities
. and organization provided by the Mathematics Department and the Academy.
' We deeply appreciate the privilege of having our meeting at your institution,

Sir, I take the liberty of bringing several individuals to your attention
for special recognition, Major George Hughes, our Program Chairman, did a
superb job of preparing our professional program and insuring the local
arrangements. This was one of the finest meetings we have had in five to
ten years and the responsibility for that belongs to Major Hughes,

Captain Greg Keethler was kesponsib1e for finance and registration
-and he insured that his part of the arrangements were performed smoothly
and efficiently,

Also, Major M. Crowley and Captain John Petro were very helpful with
general arrangements and audiovisual services.

Indeed, all of these officers performed their responsibilities so
well that they made it look easy. The fact it looked so easy is the
strongest statement that I can make to impress upon you just how well
they carried out their duties,
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Again, the Section is grateful that we were able to meet at the Academy.

We will long remember our visit and we look forward to our next opportunity
to come again,

Respectfully,

W@/é/
. David Ballew

Secretary/Treasurer
RMS/MAA

DWB: jmh

cc: Col. Robert Lochry
Maj. George Hughes
Cpt. Greg Keethler
Maj. M. Crowley
Cpt. John Petro



